
(GENERAL PROCUREMENT BRANCH) 

 

No.7/4/2012/GPB                   Date:  09th November , 2012 

From  

 R.C.Sharma 

 Deputy Secretary 

To, 

 All Concerned 

 

 Sub: Limited Tender for procurement of Briefcases  to Lok Sabha Secretariat. 

               

Sir/Madam,  

  This reminder is in continuation of the Tender enquiry no. 7/4/2012/GPB dated 23.10.2012 

uploaded on the website www.loksabha.nic.in with regard to procurement of Briefcases to Lok Sabha 

Secretariat.  Lok Sabha  Secretariat  has decided to extend the last date for the submission of bids. 

The revised/extended last date of submission of bids will now be 21.11.2012 till 1500 hrs.  

All other conditions in the tender will remain unchanged. 

 

 

            Yours Sincerely 

            

          DEPUTY  SECRETARY 

         Phone : 2303-5437/4408/4410 

         e-mail  : gpb-lss@sansad.nic. 

 

http://www.loksabha.nic.in/

